Press Information from Zeals Parish Council

30mph speed limit for Zeals – IT’S COMING!
Have your say on November 7th at the School Hall Meeting

Following a very successful round of fund-raising the proposed 30mph speed limit through the centre of Zeals is going ahead!
The latest outline plans for the scheme will be presented at a special meeting to be held in the school hall at Whitesheet Primary School in Chapel Lane on Monday November 7th starting at 7.30.   
Following this meeting the final outline plan will then be submitted and the Traffic Regulation Order for Zeals amended in order to change the speed limit. Detailed plans together with a Topographical Survey will be produced, contractors appointed and the works should proceed late spring/early summer of next year.
The traffic calming measures that are proposed include permanent safe parking areas on both sides of New Road as part of the scheme and safer crossing places will be provided.   It is also proposed that some of the road junctions with New Road will be amended to make them clearer and safer for pedestrians.  The overriding aim of the scheme is to make Zeals a safer and quieter place for all our residents - and road users. 

